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Crystal Card

From: Cristina Slaton
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 11:44 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Customer Phone Call

This voicemail was received on our main line over the holidays.  The person indicated that they were calling from zip code 32136 
but did not state their name.  She asked that the Commission say no to the smart meters docket 130223-EI and to the proposed 
FPL inclusion of the fracking investment in the rate base, Docket No. 140001-EI.  Please place this e-mail in docket 
correspondence consumers and their representatives in both of the above-mentioned dockets. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Cristina Slaton 
Human Resources Analyst 
PH:  (850) 413-6267 
FX: (850) 413-6268 
cslaton@psc.state.fl.us 
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